
Dear Mendocino County Supervisors, 

 

I am writing to ask you to pass this resolution that will consider the Jackson State Demonstration Forest as a resource 

of this community from a scientific point of view, to see how best this forest will be utilized in the coming decades. I 

agree that in this time defined by rapid and accelerating climate change, the Jackson State Demonstration Forest 

should be managed differently to sequester and store carbon in 

the forest, protect wildlife, safeguard rural communities against wildfire, and ensure clean water.  

 

Thank you for putting this item on your agenda for tomorrow. And thank you for your work. 

 

Sincerely, 

Annette Jarvie 

 


